  THE CITY OF BELLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN MET IN SPECIAL SESSION ON WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2019 AT 6:30 P.M. AT THE BELLE BLAND COMMUNITY CENTER.  OFFICALS PRESENT WERE MAYOR JOSH SEAVER, ALDERWOMEN JEANETTE STRUEMPH, COURTNEY ABEL, ALDERMEN KEN STANFIELD, TONY GIECK, AND CITY CLERK FRANKIE HICKS.

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Josh Seaver.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Mayor Seaver stated that the reason for the meeting was for residents to express concerns or ask question regarding the option of contracting with Maries County Sheriff’s Office for policing.

Individuals present that signed to address the Council were:
Sallee & Bill Bonham, Fred Bethman, Arlen Ellis, Kurt Seba, Jacque Moreland, Steve Vogt, Dave Tackett, Daryl White Sr., Terry Connor, Brenda Turner, Chris Rose, Debbie Turnbough.

Alderman Ken Stanfield made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was seconded by Alderwoman Courtney Abel, all in favor.  Meeting adjourned.
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